Installation on the corner of Quarry Hollow.

I’m aware some people believe that the risks of 5G are not more than those of
using cell phones. However, while cell phone use is dependant in each
individual’s preferences, the installation would pose an unavoidable risk to
everyone living near it.

As you may already know, 414 scientists and medical doctors have signed an
appeal calling for a halt in the rollout of 5G due to its serious potential health
effects including “cancer risk, cellular stress, increase in harmful free radicals,
genetic damages, structural and functional changes of the reproductive
system, learning and memory deficits, neurglac agaf]
impacts on general well-being in humans”

iven this, I'm extremely concerned that the installation will have a seriou
adverse effect on my, my family’s, and the neighbourhood’s health, as well as
that of the diverse wildlife that we have in this area due to the proximity of
Shotover Country Park and the C. S. Lewis Nature Reserve.

Additionally, the installation would diminish the value of the surrounding
properties, which I’'m concerned may affect residents’ future plans in terms
what properties they will be financially able to buy if they wish to move away.

Finally, the proposed positioning of the installation, next to a children’s
playground and close to the culturally important site of Lewis’ grave and two
nature reserves, seems troubling to me.

Yours sincerely,
Esther Forey-Miller.

50 Quari Road, Headington, Oxford, OX3 8NX.




